From: Rose Sacco

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: thanks for HB3058
Date: Monday, March 25, 2019 3:53:44 PM

Thanks for HB3058! | say YES to HB3058! This law is what | have been wanting and waiting for! The birds, bees
Jriver turtles on the Illinois River here in Cave Junction, OR need your help. Please support HB3058 so we can all be
safe and healthy now. Do everything you can to protect our children harm. The future of all life on earth is at stake.

Thanks, Rose Sacco
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